
Alumni in North America - Nomination of SUGUNA Board Members 

Your alumni organization, Sydney University Graduates Union North America 
(SUGUNA), is preparing to elect a new Board of Directors at a meeting to be held later 
in 2021. The first step in this process is the appointment of a Nominating Committee to 
consider suggestions for new Board Members and to recommend nominees for election 
by the general membership. The Nominating Committee has been appointed and 
SUGUNA is now asking Sydney University alumni to suggest names of potential Board 
members to the Nominating Committee. 

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE IN THE NOMINATION OF NEW 
BOARD MEMBERS.  If you know of any University of Sydney alumni in Canada, Mexico 
or the United States whom you think would be active, creative and effective Board 
Members, please send (with their consent) their names, contact information and any 
background information which you think might be helpful.  If you yourself would like to 
be considered as a potential nominee, please send the same information. 

INFORMATION ON POTENTIAL NOMINEES SHOULD BE SENT, AND ANY 
QUESTIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED, TO: 

William A. Evans, Assistant Secretary for Membership 

E-mail:   billevans1630@hotmail.com 

Telephone:  1-310-994-1382 

Postal: 637 California Street 

    El Segundo CA 90245 

 

Recommendations are sought from all University alumni in North America, whether or 
not they are members of SUGUNA. All alumni are encouraged to become SUGUNA 
members. However, to be elected as Directors, alumni will be required to become 
SUGUNA members. Membership is free. You can register to become a member via the 
online membership form. 

You can also follow us on Facebook for SUGUNA news and updates: 
www.facebook.com/SUGUNAalumni  
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